
 

 

FairWindCT, Inc. 
P.O. Box 225 

Colebrook, CT 06021 
 
 
August 1, 2012 
 
 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re: Proposed Wind Regulations 
 
The attached review of proposed wind regulations was written by Stephen E. Ambrose, 
INCE, and Robert W. Rand, INCE, principals of Abrose & Rand Acoustics Consulting. 
Their review is an additional submission by FairWindCT to its comment on the wind 
regulations proposed under Public Act 11-245. Their conclusions are given on page 9, 
and I hope you will take these into consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joyce C. Hemingson, Ph.D. 
President 
FairWindCT, Inc. 
 
 
 
 


